

Dear 9. semester

Date: 22 September 2015

Important about patient records in Paediatric

To hand in one patient record is 100% mandatory, but we strongly recommend that you hand in two patient records in your paediatric period. We also highly recommend that you stay at the ward for more than the 3 hours in your schedule to be able to accompany doctors on duty to see other patients. Use this opportunity to see as many children as possible. If you don't find out what will happen to your patient the same day, you must come back the next day or the next few days to find out the results. You are supposed to write your patient record at the hospital before you go home.

You have to hand in your patient record in paper version (put it in our mailbox in front of the outpatient clinic at Ullevål, Hrefna Katrin Gudmundsdottir or Einar Stensvold) AND you have to pick them up again from the "Studenter" box at the University Section in the basement at Ullevål. When they are picked up, I will mark them as accepted in the "google drive document".

Important! The deadline for handing in the records is the end of week 43 for students starting with paediatrics, and one week before the exam for those of you taking paediatrics in the second half of the semester.

Please see the following page for more information: folk.uio.no/hrefna

